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March 9, 2004

Dear Councillor-candidate,

In the interests of transparency, the Bulletin would like to request the funding
donations, by individuals and companies, provided for your 2004 election campaign.

We are asking all councillors and candidates to lodge their list by March 24.

The information can be e-mailed to these addresses:

gleesonp@gcb.newsltd.com.au or jonesa@gch.newsltd.com.au

Yours faithfully,
Michael Cgrroll AR
Deputy Editor Co e
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